
 

  

                      

 

 December 13, 2021 
 
The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 
Fax: 022-2272 2037/2039/2041/3121  
BSE Scrip Code: 532348 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot no. C/l 
G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
Fax: 022-2659 8237/38; 2659 8347/48 
NSE Symbol: SUBEXLTD 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: IT Outage  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, the company hereby would like to inform that 
there was an outage of our infrastructure and external facing websites during the course of last 
week. The Company thereby took immediate action by suspending access to protect its 
infrastructure and to identify the root cause. It has now been established that there was a targeted 
cyber-attack and around 10% of the infrastructure and certain data & systems have been 
impacted. The Company is taking a measured approach in bringing its systems back and 
minimize any potential impact. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you.  

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


